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Vermont Transportation Board Meeting 
October 21, 2024 

9:00 a.m. 
The meeting will be held virtually through Microsoft teams. For a login, please contact Rachel 

Dimitruk at Rachel.dimitruk@vermont.gov or call 802-595-9410. 
 
 
 

1) New Business 
1.1 None 

 
2) Old Business 

 
2.1 TB 529 – Right of Way for 378 Lake Road and Route 36 

 
3) Other Business 

3.1  None 

4) Adjourn 

 

Next Meeting:  December 12, 2024 at 10:00 am at first floor conference room in 
Barre City Place, 6 North Main Street, Barre, VT 
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